

Drottninggatan 2 Box 1661 SE-111 96 Stockholm Tel +46 8 700 17 00 Fax +46 8 10 25 59 Bankgiro 5435-4006 Postgiro 45 59 10-0 Reg No SE 556008-3585

Stockholm June 22 2014

Confidential

To: Secretariat of the Global Compact

Dear Sir/Madame,

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected outcomes.

To align our COP with our annual reporting cycle, we would like to request an adjustment of our COP deadline. Our new deadline would be July 1 2015.

Sincerely yours,

Susanna Campbell CEO, Ratos AB